
Billy Green Parent Council – November 23, 2017 

 

• Open Meeting/Roll Call – Jordan Hageman  

• Approval of October minutes 

• Principal’s Report – Mr. Berketa 

• Teacher’s Report – Derek Cherriere 

• Treasurer Report – Lucille Radcliffe 

• Fundraising Report – Trish Gibson 

o TCBY/Popcorn Sales 

o Fundscript 

• Winter Market Update – Sarah Langille 

• Ongoing Business 

o Playground Upgrades – Jordan Hageman 

 Contract signed, cheque sent 

 Jen Voth to sit on committee and is recruiting one more teacher and 

an ECE 

o Nutrition/Snack program – Sarah Langille 

o Pro Grant Update – Sherry Beduk 

 

 

 


